
May 2, 2023

Mr. Douglas L. Parker

Dear Douglas,



Together within our construction industry, and with the help of experts like OSHA, we must prioritize fostering a 
 

widespread culture of support and transparency regarding mental health. We believe that with increased training, 
awareness and resources, we can create a safer and more supportive environment for every worker operating in our 
industry. 

 
Thank you for your continued leadership and collaboration on this matter. We stand ready to work with you to help 
address this important topic. 

 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John F. Fish 
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer 
Suffolk 

 
 
 

 
 

Brigadier General (Ret.) Jack Hammond 
Executive Director 
Home Base 


